From: Elyse Summers <esummers@aahrpp.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 9:12 AM

To: Michael Carome

Cc: Michelle Feige

Subject: Minneapolis Medical Research Foundation

Attachments: 180726_Letter_to_AAHRPP-HennepinCountyMedCtr_FINAL+ENCL.pdf

Dear Dr. Carome:
Thank you for your recent letter.

AAHRPP will consider the accreditation status of the above-referenced organization’s human research protection
program in accordance with our accreditation procedures.

Thanks again for your correspondence and your interest in human research protections.

My kind regards,

Elyse . Summers, J.D.
President and CEO
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